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Armaguard has since also requested to make oral closing submissions. This will
take place on 4 November 2022 and once that has occurred, we will receive a
final decision from the Fair Work Commission in this matter.

It is more important than ever that every worker is a
union member to give workers a powerful voice. 

If you’re not a member or know someone who isn’t,
scan the QR code to join now or click here

IF YOU'RE NOT A MEMBER, JOIN TODAY.

ARMAGUARD UPDATE

The hearing for our disputes in Tasmania
and the ACT took place on 23 and 24
June 2022 by video link.

Since then, the parties have put in their
written closing written submissions

Because of the sensitive
nature of your work, most of
the details of our
proceedings are confidential
to keep you safe and secure
at work.

We know that this has been a long process but, it is also a very
important one as we continue to fight for our 

safety and security at work.

If you need any
updated information,
please contact your
local delegate or TWU
organiser.

LUNCH ON TRUCK DISPUTE

https://twuaus.com/NSWJOIN

